“ ALASKA
‘ ENERGY
AUTHORITY
Date: August 18, 2022

RE: Addendum No. Two

RFP: 23012

Project: State Energy Security Plan

Date and Hour Bids Due: August 19, 2022 at 2:00p.m., prevailing Anchorage time.

NOTICE TO BIDDERS:
Bidders must acknowledge receipt of this addendum prior to the hour and date set for the bid due date by one of the
following methods:

(a) By acknowledging receipt of this addendum on the proposal form submitted.
(b) By email or telefacsimile which includes a reference to the project and addendum number.

The bid documents require acknowledgment individually of all addenda to the drawings and/or specifications. This is a
mandatory requirement and any bid received without acknowledgment of receipt of addenda may be classified as not being
a responsive bid. If, by virtue of this addendum it is desired to modify a bid already submitted, such modification may be
made by email or telefacsimile provided such an email or telefacsimile makes reference to this addendum and is received
prior to the opening hour and date specified above.

TO All Plan Holders recipients on record:
The RFP Package is hereby clarified or changed as follows:
e Item #1- The Due Date for this solicitation has been extended to 08/19/2022 at 2:00pm Alaska Standard Time.

e Item #2- The submission email address has been updated to procurement@aidea.org. Submissions can also be
submitted to sray@akenergyauthority.org

All other terms and conditions remain the same.

END OF ADDENDUM

We appreciate your participation in this solicitation.

Sincerely,
Selwin 0. Bong
Selwin C. Ray

Contracting Officer
907-771-3035

sray@aidea.org
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